

YEAR 5 - SKERN LODGE RESIDENTIAL - 15TH - 17TH APRIL 2024

Thursday, 21/09/2023

11:OC

To Parents of: 🔂



Dear Parent/Carer of \$SchoolMember\$, Year 5 Skern Lodge Residential 2024

Thank you for paying the non-refundable deposit for the 2024 Year 5 Skern Lodge residential.

We have now allocated fundraising subsidies to the residential and can confirm the total cost per pupil for this residential.

Thanks to a generous donation from FOKNS, the total cost of this residential has been reduced from £245.00 a head.

As a school, we have to pay the final invoice to Skern Lodge in February 2024, therefore we must receive payment in full by the end of January 2024. We have set up an instalment payment plan in the Gateway and the details are as follows:

Total Cost: £199.00

Less Deposit: £30.00

Balance Due: £169.00

Payment 1: £42.25 due by 31st October 2023 Payment 2: £42.25 due by 30th November 2023 Payment 3: £42.25 due by 31st December 2023 Payment 4: £42.25 due by 31st January 2023

Kit list and offsite consent and emergency contact form will be sent out nearer the time.

We are already looking forward to another exciting residential.

Kind regards,

Admin Team



Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 95P t: 01769 580512 e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore The Woodland Federation Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.